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Ms. Carlotta Burden, ^ 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Hardin Wind Energy Project. 

Public comment on matters before the OPSB are always welcome, regardless of the case's status in the siting 
process. The OPSB regularly reviews public comments before a project is certificated, after a Board decision, and 
during the construction and operation of a project. As such, your comments will be docketed in the public comment 
sections of the case file under OPSB Case Number 09-479-EL-BGN. 

Again, thank you for your interest in the case. 

Sincerely, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov 

From: hoot2u2@qmail.com rmailto:hoot2u2(a)amail.com1 
Sent: Sunday, August 03, 2014 2:22 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Case number: 09-0479-EL-BGN 

I believe an application should be required for Hardin Wind Energy LLC's certificate extension. This is 
important that the public should have the opportunity to make their concerns heard. 

Carlotta Burden 
Lakevieww Ohio Logan county 
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Irwin, Steven 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Puco ContactOPSB 
Monday, August 04, 2014 3:08 PM 
Joseph Grant 
Puco ContactOPSB 
RE: 09-0479-EL-BGN 

Mr. Joe Grant, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Hardin Wind Energy Project. 

Public comment on matters before the OPSB are always welcome, regardless of the case's status in the siting 
process. The OPSB regularly reviews public comments before a project is certificated, after a Board decision, and during 
the construction and operation of a project. As such, your comments will be docketed in the public comment sections of 
the case file under OPSB Case Number 09-479-EL-BGN. 

Again, thank you for your interest in the case. 

Sincerely, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov 

From: Joseph Grant [mailto:ioedebgrant(a)gmail.coml 
Sent: Sunday, August 03, 2014 3:58 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: 09-0479-EL-BGN 

Dear Sir: 
It has been brought to my attention that Invenergy is filing a motion to extend the Hardin Wind Energy 
project 09-0479-EL-BGN . 
Certificate extension requests should follow due process and provide an opportunity for public 
comment. By filing a motion instead of an application for amendment, Invenergy is trying to deny 
due process to citizens. Certificate extension requests should follow due process and provide an 
opportunity for public comment. Please deny this motion. 

Thank you 
Joe Grant 
20616 US Highway 68 N. 
Belle Center Ohio 43310 
joedebgrant@qmail.com 
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